
 
 

Tobacco Free Partnership Meeting 

September 9, 2015 

9:30 AM 
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Member Present: Aisha Alayande, Jacquelyn Rawlings, Larry Moore, Betsy Negley, Tina Levene, Amanda John, Kelli Jackson, Austin Mullins, Beverley Hunt, Art 

Harriman, Wendy Amos, Holly Parker, Kelly Johnson, Monica O’neil, Kristi Olsen, Kiko Vazques 

TOPIC DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS 

Call to order Meeting called to order by Amanda John  

 Partnership members were given a run through of activities for the next fiscal year, which included 

all of the changes that have been made to the workplan. Members were explained the change from 

ECC and K-12 to TFW and the new required assessments, the newest SFMUH assessments, smokeless 

updates as well as the new focus of SFMUH.  

 

Bylaws were re-read, sorted through to make any changes necessary and were signed by an advisory 

board member. 

 

The meeting was shorter than normal this month, due to a required BTFF QPU plan call that was 

scheduled after the partnership meeting date and time was established. 

 

 The partnership will meet again next month on October 14
th

 at 9:30 am.  

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Aisha Alayande  


